
Week of Feb. 12th - Feb. 16th

Hello Glen Arden families,

Thank you so much for your generous candy donations last week! We appreciate the donations!

We had a fun 100th Day of School ! It was great to see our students and staff dressed up for the day and all
the activities related to the number 100! Be sure to check out all the pictures from Glen Arden’s 100th Day on
our Facebook page. We love to post all the great things happening at our school. Be sure to check it out!

Next week, February 12th-16th, is “Love the Bus”/Bus Driver Appreciation Week. At Glen Arden, we have an
AMAZING team of bus drivers who transport students to and from school safely each day! Thank you all for
the important job that you do! Our students are lucky to have our bus drivers and so are we!

Please join the Glen Arden PTO for their next PTO meeting tomorrow evening, Monday, February 12th, at 5:30
pm. They hope to see you there!

Families, please mark your calendars. We would love for you to join us at the TC Roberson District Town Hall
Meeting this Tuesday evening, February 13th. The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm at TC Roberson High School.
If you plan to attend, please RSVP to Mrs. Slagle by emailing jamie.slagle@bcsemail.org .

Please be reminded of our next Early Dismissal Day which will take place this Thursday, February 15th.
School will be dismissed 2 hours early at 12:30 pm. All bus riders will arrive home 2 hours earlier than their
normal drop off time. Our car rider line will begin at 12:30 pm and all car riders should be picked up no later
than 1:00 pm on February 15th.

Glen Arden will be hosting 2 additional school tours in March for families interested in learning more about our
school. This also includes our families with rising kindergarten students. If you have a rising kindergarten
student or know someone with a rising kindergarten student, please share the dates and call the school at
654-1800 to sign up. The tours will take place on the following dates and times:

Friday, March 8th at 10:00 am

Friday, March 22nd at 9:00 am



Please be sure to also check out the February “Lines from the Library,” newsletter. “Lines from the Library”
includes media center information, tech reminders, books recently read by Ms. Smith and Penelope, and so
much more. February Lines from the Library 2024

Families, mark your calendars for the next PTO Spirit Night at Huey Magoo’s on February 20th from 4:00-8:00
pm. 10% of sales will benefit the Glen Arden PTO which supports our school.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions by calling 654-1800. We will be happy to assist you.

Wishing everyone a good week ahead!

Go Rams!

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJNeCEZFEvkrX-2FDEZiMLm63Xvu7fwbLuRZNGKB2kaxwBGcb-2FYhKWyPS4iEpEVc-2FWEz3fR2GXX9NsLuWihztw8cqlJ62lSaJS3-2BLkfWKrpHBZ-2BQ-3D-3DwhnZ_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLPirlROPwZaa8a7Z62UgsFJ5f19w2Wf3YjpVlj4SVFWkIpz7-2FCKrvHj8lLN8YHx2gDBqmZMyfO7zbFHyOAgVrqopYrV8J04lxasDyIcgeEoKreyQ3aNK-2FQBXS-2FrHd8MJrnQVkgjF20JFHrGDb248A-2BGjlL65LYPF6vIH3RhLg5H0z74LKicWr-2B0en5krJvV-2BQ4qJJRmABRzM1kDGj21rv3nsJS4W3fhC1PdSX4VrQSB7

